
GENERAL ELECTION INFORMATION 

DATE OF ELECTION NOVEMBER 8, 2022. 

THE STATE OF VERMONT WILL BEGIN MAILING GENERAL ELECTION BALLOTS TO ALL 

VOTERS ON SEPTEMBER  26, 2022.   

THERE WILL BE A BALLOT BOX OUTSIDE OF THE TOWN MUNICIPALITY BUILDING TO 

DROP YOUR VOTED BALLOT OFF DURING THE DAY. 

IF YOU WISH TO VOTE AT THE VOTING POLLS, PLEASE BRING YOUR 

UNVOTED BALLOT THAT YOU RECEIVED IN THE MAIL 

WITH YOU.  YOU WILL USE THIS BALLOT TO VOTE. IT 

WILL BE AN EASIER AND QUICKER PROCESS IN DOING SO. 

 

Any questions please call 802-744-

6559 

Christy Pion – Town Clerk 

 


